
TAPE FOR WEEK OF JUNE 2

THIS IS YOUR CONGRESSMAN NICK RAHALL.

AS WE SWING INTO THE SUMMER SEASON, I WANT TO TAKE THIS OPPORTUNITY TO

URGE ALL OF YOU TO EXERCISE A GREAT DEAL OF CARE AND CAUTION WHEN ALLOWING

YOUR CHILDREN TO SWIM OR PLAY UNATTENDED.

EACH YEAR, WE HEAR THE HORROR STORIES OF A CHILD LEFT UNATTENDED AND

DRWONING IN A LAKE OR A SWIMMING POOL. IT IS IMPERATIVE THAT ALL OF USA

BE SURE THAT OUR CHILDREN ARE PROPERLY SUPERVISED WHEN THEY ARE SWIMMING

AND THAT WE MAKE AN EFFORT TO LEARN MORE ABOUT METHODS OF FIRST AID SHOULD

A CHILD BE INJURED WHILE SWIMMING.

RECREATING IN THE WATER IS A GREAT DEAL OF FUN AND PROVIDES WELCOME

RELIEF FROM THE HOT SUMMER DAYS. HOWEVER, THERE IS ALSO DANGER POSED AND

I WANT TO URGE ALL OF YOU TO USE THE UTMOST PRECAUTION WHEN SWIMMING AND

BOATING AND TO MAKE SURE THAT YOUR CHILDREN DO THE SAME. WE CAN MAKE THIS

THE MOST ENJOYABLE �� AND SAFEST ~� SUMMER YET.

THIS IS YOUR CONGRESSMAN NICK RAHALL.


